Ciaran Dean

From: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: FW: Planning Application P/20/35

From: Christine Emerson <PROVIDED>

Sent: 28 June 2020 20:01

To: Planning (Isles of Scilly) <planning@scilly.gov.uk>

Cc: Infrastructure (Isles of Scilly) <Infrastructure@scilly.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application P/20/35

Dear Planning & Infrastructure

Planning Application P/20/35

The proposed installation in The Mermaid car park brings up the following issue.

This car park is well used, often to capacity, during the working day. The capacity of 18 spaces will be reduced to 14.

The proposal will have a negative effect on the available parking.

So that the extra pressure for parking does not create unintended consequences | strongly suggest that double
yellow lines are put along the sea facing side of Pier House (opposite The Mermaid). Without these, irresponsible
drivers will park along this wall. This will create a safety hazard for unsuspecting drivers, many of whom take this

corner too quickly already.

To conclude and in emphasis, double yellow lines are essential along the seaward side of Pier House.

Yours faithfully
Mrs Christine Emerson



